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Request: 
 
Please can you supply information relating to the following: 
 

 I'm requesting a list of all Hygiene Emergency Prohibition Notices issued to food 
establishments in your local authority from April 2017 to April 2018. 

 

 Please could you send me details on the reasons why a Hygiene Emergency 
Prohibition Notice was served to each food establishment? 

 

 And if the information is held, where a Hygiene Emergency Prohibition Notice has 
been served for a pest-related issue, could you specify which pests were found at 
these food establishments? 

 
Response: 
 
No Hygiene Emergency Prohibition Notices have been issued during the period 
requested. 


